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Message of President of the National Assembly 

     On the occasion of Eid al-Fitr, Hegira Era 1442, I would like to convey my sincere good 
wishes to Thai Muslim people with respect. 

     Eid al-Fitr is the time for celebration on the joyous occasion for the end of fasting on 
the holy month of Ramadan, which is an important occasion of all Muslim people in the world 
for the completion of passing the faith examination in religion, that was admirable to the wholly 
pure mind of belief in doing good sacrifice to Allah. 

     Moreover, Eid al-Fitr is an important day for Thai Muslim people to increase their love 
and relationship among their families and friends. It expresses a simply beautiful way of life and 
culture, as well as, the generous mind of Thai Muslim people. However, I fully hope that there 
would be precautions to organize activities to prevent COVID-19 infection. 

     May Allah place the mercy upon all Thai Muslim people and bless you all with 
happiness, prosperity and healthy. I hope all of you would share the development of our 
nation together.      

       

       H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai 
      President of the National Assembly 
          12th May 2021 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
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